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November/December 2018 
 

Mulliken District Library 
Director: Dawn Hufnagel  Asst. Director: Bryonna Barton 

135 Main St. P.O. Box 246 Mulliken, MI 48861  

Website: www.mullikendistrictlibrary.org  Tel: (517)649-8611 

Fax: (517)649-2207   Email: mulldistlib@gmail.com 

 

Dear Reader, 

As we come close to the end of the year and the holiday 

season, we would like to have some fun, festive parties. In 

November we are collecting artwork made by you, the 

patrons, to be turned into a 2019 calendar. We will have 

an ugly Christmas Sweater contest, and a Ginger Bread 

House decorating party in December. To wrap up the 

Holiday season, we will organize “Christmas in Mulliken,” 

where you can shop and buy from local independent 

businesses right here in your hometown. 

Sincerely, 

Your Friendly Librarians 

 

Closure Dates: 

November 12th for Veterans Day 

November 22nd and 23rd for Thanksgiving 

December 24th and 25th for Christmas 

December 31st and January 1st for New Year’s 

 

Feature Your Art in the 2019 Library Calendar 

During the month of November, we will be collecting artwork 

made by you, the patrons. The artwork collected will be 

scanned and designed into a 2019 calendar, which we will sell 

as a fundraiser for the library. This fundraiser will help bring fun 

events and activities to the library in 2019. 

 

Upcoming Events 

November 7 

Fun Times with Becky Adult 

Paint (full) 

December 8 

Christmas in Mulliken 10am – 

4pm 

December 17 

Ugly Christmas Sweater 

Contest begins (Ends Dec. 

21). 

December 20 

Gingerbread House 

Decorating @ 6pm 

December 21 

Winter Reading Program 

Begins 

 

Daylight Savings 

November 4th 

Don’t forget to set your 

clocks back an hour. You 

don’t want to be “that 

person” that is running 

behind. 

http://www.mullikendistrictlibrary.org/
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More Important News 

Christmas in Mulliken 

We will be inviting local independent businesses and crafters 

to set up booths for people to buy or order products. This 

community event is a fun way to inspire everyone to buy local 

for Christmas, as well as promote local businesses. Vendors will 

be encouraged to have products available for sale the day 

of, as well as offer the ability to place orders. All proceeds go 

directly to the local businesses in attendance. The location of 

this event will be determined based on how many vendors we 

have signed up. Please call the library at (517)649-8611 if you 

wish to be a vendor, or sign up online. 

Do You Have The Ugliest Christmas Sweater in Town? 

During the week of December 17th – 21st, we will be hosting 

an Ugly Christmas Sweater contest. Come in throughout the 

week wearing your sweater, and we will snap a pic. These 

sweaters will then be voted on by library staff members. The 

one chosen to be the ugliest will win a pretty sweet prize. 

Calling all Gingerbread House Builders! 

On December 20th, we will be hosting a gingerbread house 

party at the library. You must sign up ahead of time and pay 

in advance. There is a participation fee of $5 per person, 

which will need to be paid in full by December 10th at 7:45 

pm. You can sign up in the library, or online. 

Winter Reading Program 

Starting December 21st and ending March 29th, we will have 

another fun Winter Reading Program. For every book read, 

you will get to add a link to our paper chain, as well as enter 

the drawing for that month’s giveaway. Each month there is a 

new and fun giveaway for all ages. Fight the winter blues with 

a good book and fun prizes.  

 

 

New Happenings 

Mel.org Makeover 

 

 

 

Mel.org had a complete 

website redesign and a new 

logo. The new website brings 

exciting new online resources 

for free right in the comfort of 

your home. Don’t have 

internet? That’s ok, we have 

free accessible Wi-Fi here, 

and public computers you 

can use.  

Happy Holidays 

It has been a great 2018 here 

at the library, and we can’t 

wait to see what 2019 brings. 

We appreciate all our patrons 

and the support we receive 

from the community. Have a 

fantastic Holiday season! 

 


